
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Genesis 14.18-20 
Melchizedek brought out bread and wine. 

 

Ps 110.1, 2, 3, 4 
You are a priest forever, according to the order of Melchizedek   

 

1 Corinthians 11.23-26 
As often as you eat this bread and drink this cup,  
you proclaim the Lord’s Death until he comes. 

 

Luke 9.11-17 
All ate and were filled. 

     

 Tuesday          *9:45 am*    +Elsie Perreault  
                        by Joe & Bernice Toth 
     

 Wednesday    *9:30 am*    +Dean Kuz 
                        by Richard & Joanne Flegel 
 

 Thursday        9:00 am     +Bernadette Ziegler 
                        by Ron Ziegler                                                                    

 Friday                 9:00 am      +Eva Dionne  
                        by Eva’s family 
 
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office or visit the 

Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some Masses may be 
celebrated at other parishes.  

   

          Tuesday:  *9:45 am* 
 Wednesday: *9:30 am* 
 Thursday: 9:00 am 
 Friday: 9:00 am 
               
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 
 

   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

This week 
June 23rd to June 29th 

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection  
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

Please be on time  
for Mass 
Thank You 



 

Mass Times 
July and August 
Saturday - 5:00 pm Mass 
Sunday - 9:00 am Mass 
Weekday Mass times Wednesday to Friday 9:00 am 
unless stated otherwise on our web site 
 
Office hours for July and August 
Closed Mondays. (begins June 30th) 
Open Tuesday-Friday 9:00AM – 2:00PM 

There will only be one bulletin per month - one in July and one in August 

Resurrection Parish is celebrating its 
25th anniversary with a family event on 
September 14th. There will be fun, games, 
baking, bouncing and more! 
 
In preparation we are requesting the help 
of parishioners with donations and the 
lending of items. 
 
If you have any of the following items for 
donation of prizes, please drop them off at 
the parish labelled for the 25th Family 
Event: 

-toys in good used condition 
-rosaries 
-children's books in good used condition-faith based, if possible 

 
We are also looking to borrow some outdoor lawn or carnival type games for 
the activities that day, September 14th. If you have any Carnival Type Games 
you can lend to the church such as giant Connect 4, giant Jenga, bean bag 
toss, ring toss, ladder ball, etc. please contact Farrah at 
f.semegen@hotmail.ca or Nina at nina_gueguen@hotmail.com 
 

Thank you for your generosity! 



 
The new booking dates for the fall photo si ngs (August 
25th to September 6th) are now available . Please visit 
our website and book yours today! We need everyone to 
par cipate to make our new pictorial directory complete. 

Resurrection Parish Food Collection 
for the Regina Food Bank 

 
We invite you to donate food items to support the Regina Food Bank. For the 
summer we will be collecting peanut butter and jam.  
 
Please remember to check the "best before" dates. There is always a need for 
other non-perishables as well. Collection bins are located in the gathering 
space 

Thank you for your support  

Sunday June 22nd 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 

Please join us this Sunday (June 22nd) after 
the 9:00 am and 11:00 am Masses for coffee 
and fellowship. 



We’re looking for people to sign up to help with 
all liturgical ministries. Even if you had helped 
out in the past; please take this opportunity to 
sign up again. Please see our website for more 
information 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you  
interested in gathering for fellowship and  
knitting or crocheting items for those in need? 
We invite you to join us in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. P lease 
call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are  

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and  
offerings now by e-transfer? Over fifty percent of our  
donations are by weekly e-transfer. Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with 

your annual tax receipt. If you would like to inquire about other ways of giving 
electronically, please email the Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our 
office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in doing the Lord’s 
work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

Our parish has an active prayer ministry. If you or 
someone you know is in need of prayer, or if you 
wish to join the prayer ministry, please contact  
Sharon Schauerte Ph. 306-586-9143  
Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

        … faith, friends and family 

Children’s Liturgy 
Prayers, Songs, 
the Gospel and  

Gospel  
Activities 

 
Children’s Liturgy is 

for children aged 4 to 7 and is held 
during the Sunday 9 am Mass.  

We have reinstated the Children’s  
Liturgy Coin Collection.  A collection 

will be taken at the Children’s  
Liturgy and will be brought forward 

with the gifts. In the past annual  
donations have been donated to  

Visitation House, Chalice and  
Catholic Missions. Please consider 

having your child participate! 

Please pre-register on our website 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

 

 

Baptism  
Registration for children under the age of seven is ongoing.  Preparation  
classes are required.  The following are the upcoming Baptism dates: Class 
September 20 with Baptisms on September 28, Class November 1 with  
Baptisms on November 9, Class January 31 with Baptisms on February 8 
Class on May 23 with Baptisms on May 31. 
 
Confirmation and First Eucharist classes (Grades 2+) 
Preparation classes for the sacraments of Confirmation and First Eucharist will 
begin in January, 2026, for children in Grade 2 and up.  There will be a Parent 
Meeting held on Thursday, December 4 at 6:30 pm in the Parish Hall.  We ask 
that you register your child prior to the date of this meeting. 
 
First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
First Reconciliation classes for children in Grades 4 and older will begin on  
October 18, 2025.  Pre-registration is required.  The next intake will be in fall 
of 2025. Please contact sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or call the parish 
office for more information. 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 

Even though the apostles had lived with Jesus for three years, been  
witnesses of His miracles, and saw Him risen from the dead, it was not 

until they received the outpouring of the Holy Spirit on the Day of  
Pentecost that they were filled with courage to proclaim the Gospel to 

those around them.  
The Sacrament of Confirmation is the reception of that same Spirit,  

completing our initiation sending us out into the community to tell others  
of the Risen Lord. 













A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
June 22,  2025

Body and 
Blood of Christ

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional 
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota, and homeland  of the 

Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“They all ate and were satisfied.  And when the leftover fragments were 
picked up, they filled twelve wicker baskets.”  (Luke  9:17)

The story of the Loaves and Fishes shows us that when you share what you 
have, even if it doesn’t seem like that much, miracles can happen!  Do not 
think that your gift is too small or insignificant!  Each of us has a role in God’s 
plan; you just need to place your trust in the Lord.  Nothing is impossible with 
God.  You just may be the answer to someone else’s prayer.

Leadership Camp 2025
Each year the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry 
of the Archdiocese of Regina invites young people 
interested in growing in faith, community and their ability 
to be leaders to come together for an amazing camp 
experience. This year’s theme is “Celebrate!”. There are 
dates for young adults, (Aug. 9 & 10) for older teens in 
grades 10-12 (Aug. 10-13) and younger teens in grades 
7-9 (Aug. 14-16) The camp is held at Glen Harbour Kids 
Camp about 40 minutes from Regina. Check the poster or 
email oyyam@archregina.sk.ca for more info. Registration 
can be found at bit.ly/oyyam-camp

Parish Scam Alert: Fraudulent Information Requests 
We’ve been made aware of a scam currently targeting 
parishes in which an individual sends an email pretending 
to be someone known to the parish office (e.g., a staff 
member, priest, or volunteer). The email may request a 
copy of the parish directory or other lists in order to access 
personal contact information.
Important Warning Signs:
The email comes from an address that does not match the 
official address of the person named.
The message may have urgent or vague language asking 
for help or access to data.
What to Do:
Do not respond or provide any information.
Double-check the email address carefully—scammers 
often use similar-looking domains.
Report the email to your parish office and your IT support 
or diocesan communications office. Do not click any links 
or download attachments from suspicious emails. rotecting 
the privacy of our parishioners is critical. Thank you for 
staying alert and helping keep our communities safe!

Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation Update
Congratulations to our current Lay Formation participants 
on completing their first year of the Lay Formation 
Program:
Angie Loef – Resurrection Parish, Regina
Rita Omodia – St. Anne, Regina
Ibukun Fasunhan – St. Anne, Regina
Erika Nunez Santillan – St. Joseph, Moose Jaw
Cody Geiger – St. Joseph, Moose Jaw
Reiny Currie – Christ the King, Regina
Jane Akpan – Christ the King, Regina
Chris Akpan – Christ the King, Regina
Marcel Mann – Holy Rosary Cathedral, Regina
Kene Ugwu – St. Anne, Regina
Joshua Kopriva – St. Anne, Regina
Pat Kopriva – St. Anne, Regina
Paul Chavez – Holy Rosary Cathedral, Regina
This past year, our participants have had the opportunity 
for two mini-retreats, one led by Bishop Don and a 
weekend silent retreat this May. They had the opportunity 
to learn more about Scripture, Liturgy, Sacraments of 
Initiation, Church/Catechism, the Eucharist, Social Justice, 
Sacrament of the Sick, Sacrament of Reconciliation and 
more! Please pray for our candidates and the program. 
If this looks interesting, we’d invite you to prayerfully 
imagine what it would look like to join us for the Fall of 
2027. Contact Deacon Eric Gurash for more information at  
egurash@archregina.sk.ca.

https://bit.ly/oyyam-camp 


To join these other great advertisers contact Brian Beitel at bkbeitel@sasktel.net 

 Please support  
these great local  
businesses that  

support our  
parish! 
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